
 
 
 

Meeting set Dec. 2 to share proposed guidelines 
that would support a new managing print 
operations rule  
  
The Department of Enterprise Services (DES) is drafting a proposed rule and supporting 
guidelines for managing print, Chapter 200-380 WAC.  The agency would like to share the 
proposed Managing Print Guidelines with interested parties. 
 
DATE: Dec 2, 2014 

TIME:  3:00 p.m. 

LOCATION: 1500 Jefferson Street, Presentation Room, Olympia, WA 98504  
 
This meeting will address the draft guidelines only.  
 
DES has revised its original proposed rule and supporting guidelines after receiving comments 
on them and determining changes were needed. 
 
We appreciate your valuable feedback as we continue to work toward completion of this 
process. DES encourages stakeholders to continue to share feedback on the upcoming proposed 
changes. 
 
For more information, please see Managing State Print Operations on the Enterprise Services 
rule making page.  
 
If you have questions, please contact DES’s Policy and Rules Manager Jack Zeigler, (360) 407-
9209.  
 
www.des.wa.gov 
 
You are receiving this message because you are currently subscribed to the MPS Rulemaking 
mailing list.  
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